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3. 1 would like to know if anyone would be interested in cataloguing
in Toronto, Vancouver, Winnipeg and Halifax. I would appreciate
the executive forwarding to me any names of interested members in
these cities (or any of the other large Canadian cities for that
matter).

4, One of the problems in this work is getting photographic copies
of iconographical items being catalogued. Most institutions
charge for this service, usually around $6.00 per item. If the
executive could let us have $300, we would be able to catalogue
about 50 such items. As well, I will be able to get copies of
any items in the National Library or Public Archives for nothing,
which is why I have decided to start with those two institutions.

RIDIM Report Update

The only update I have is that the CAML Beaed has granted Canadian
RIDIM $300 to have photographic copies made of the iconographical
items being catalaogued.

I would still like to know if anyone would be willing to do
cataloguing in the following cities:

Halifax, Fredericton, Quebec City, Toronto, London,
Winnipeg, Regina, Saskatoon, Calgary, Edmonton,
Vancouver, Victoria

Stephen Willis

IAML: Joan Colquhoun urged all CAML members to send in their ballots for
the IAML elections by June 13. There has been a change in the constitution
to allow staggered terms of office for the various vice-presidents. The
CAML annual general meeting approved this idea.

There was discussion concerning the U.K. proposal that vice-president
nominations not be limited to 8 members.

IAML fees have not been raised; however, the Board of CAML suggested that
the CAML membership fees be raised. The CAML annual general meeting approved.

The meeting at adjourned at 4:30 PM,
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